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coastwatch@gmail.com

From: Green, Robert L
Sent: Wednesday, January 5, 2022 3:29 PM
To: Foust, Karen L
Subject: RE: Ward/Morrissey-Ward Proposal in Lincolnville
Attachments: 2021-12-21 Ward Pier System - denial of hearing letter.pdf

Good afternoon, 
 
The Department did receive requests for a public hearing and for the Board of Environmental Protection to assume 
jurisdiction over the processing of the application.  Both requests were turned down by the Commissioner, see attached. 
 
Thank you for the update, 
Bob. 
 
Robert L. Green, Jr. 
Regional Licensing Manager, Central Maine 
Bureau of Land Resources 
Maine Department of Environmental Protection 
(207) 615-2214 / robert.l.green@maine.gov  
 
 
 

From: Foust, Karen L <Karen.L.Foust@maine.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, January 5, 2022 2:03 PM 
To: Green, Robert L <Robert.l.Green@maine.gov> 
Subject: Ward/Morrissey-Ward Proposal in Lincolnville 
 
Hi Bob, 
 
The Public Comment period for the submerged lands review has ended and I am in the process of reading through the 
comments that we received on the Ward proposal in Lincolnville.  There were a few requests for a public hearing and I 
am wondering if that was something that DEP has already done or plans to do.   
 
I also just received an email from Denis Nault that DMR does not have any concerns with impacts to traditional uses.  
 
As it stands right now, the Submerged Lands Program has no concerns with the impacts to public trust rights. I will let 
you know if anything on our end rises to the level of presenting an issue. 
 
Regards, 
 
Karen Foust 
Submerged Lands Coordinator 
 
Bureau of Parks and Lands 
22 State House Station 
Augusta, ME 04333-0022 
(207) 287-6128 
 


